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Jeremy Kleiman will serve as a faculty member of Seton Hall Law School’s Gaming Law, 
Compliance and Integrity Bootcamp.  The Bootcamp is designed to promote legal compliance 
and integrity in the gaming industry by providing high quality and robust legal, compliance, and 
ethics education to professionals working or seeking to work in the gaming space, as well as law 
students aspiring to practice in the field.  Attendees of the Bootcamp will examine gaming-
related laws and regulations alongside other compliance, ethics and integrity officers, legal 
counsel, gaming consultants, and regulatory professionals.

Other faculty members of the Bootcamp include government officials, in-house and outside 
counsel, legal scholars, compliance officers, and trusted industry advisors.

The Bootcamp will be held from March 9th – March 11th at Seton Hall Law School in Newark, 
NJ.
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